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Dear Ex-participants of IISEE Training Course! 
Ladies and gentlemen, 
I believe you are working actively and successfully in seismology and earthquake engineering related 
fields, hoping that our training efforts have taken a certain role in your career. The IISEE will keep 
trying to improve the training program by obtaining your kind supports. 

Toshibumi FUKUTA, Director of IISEE 
 
Northern Algeria Earthquake, 2003 May 21, M6.8 
 
 
On May 21, 2003, a destructive thrust-faulting earthquake occurred in Northern Algeria, where the 
plate boundary between the Eurasian plate and the African plate.  
You can observe our analytical results at:  
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/special/20030521algeria.htm 
You can observe building design code, seismic network, EQ damage history of Algeria at: 
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/net/index.htm 
 
Please feel free to send us your comments and opinions.  
Contact Us: iisee@kenken.go.jp 
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